
The City wants to hear from you!

Public Information Meeting
Arroyo at the Monrovia Station
Residential Development

Monday, December 3, 2018
6:00 pm to 7:30 pm
Formal presentation at 6:30 pm

The meeting will be held at:
Knights of Columbus Hall
130 W. Pomona Avenue

For more information please contact:
Sheri Bermejo, Planning Division Manager

(626) 932-5539 | sbermejo@ci.monrovia.ca.us

•	 Learn about the proposed development 
on Pomona Avenue between Magnolia 
and Primrose Avenues 

•	 Proposed 284 residential units 
5-6 stories
Ground-floor retail/flex space
Future public park
Public parking

•	 Come learn more and share your 
comments


